
500 UAH/guest 
( weight: 600g )

skewers 
pork

Pie 
with meat mix

Pie 
with spinach and feta 
cheese / with chicken, 
potatoes and mushrooms

Vegetable plateau 
bell peppers, tomatoes, 
cucumbers, greens

Baked potatoes
with paprika sauce

Bread basket
rye bun, milk  
and cheese stick

Khachapuri
with suluguni and herbs

Grilled sausages    
pork or chicken  
to choose from

skewers 
chicken with sauce

menu
(WITH LANDING ON THE ISLAND)

Catering 
Furshet Box   098 5000 311             



700 UAH/guest 
( weight: 820g )

skewers 
pork

roll 
eggplant with praline 
cheese

Pie 
with spinach  
and feta cheese

Grilled vegetables 
bell peppers, 
mushrooms,  
zucchini, eggplant

Baked potatoes 
with paprika sauce

Bread basket
rye bun, milk  
and cheese stick

Khachapuri
with suluguni  
and herbs

Grilled sausages  
pork or chicken  
to choose from

skewers 
chicken with sauce

menu
(WITH LANDING ON THE ISLAND)

Catering 
Furshet Box   098 5000 311             



Sail tender ham 
with olives on a crispy 
crouton with cucumber

Ball 
with smoked chicken, 
cheese, egg

Caesar salad 
Chicken fillet, bacon, 
romaine lettuce,  
cherry tomatoes,  
Caesar sauce

Tartlet 
with mix: crab sticks, 
green onions, corn,  
eggs and cream sauce

Canapes Greek 
olives, cucumber, 
bell pepper, tomato, 
mozzarella

Fiji salad 
of lettuce, cucumbers, 
cherry tomatoes, quail 
eggs with sweet and 
sour sauce



900 UAH/guest
( weight: 1100 g )

skewers 
pork

roll 
eggplant with praline 
cheese

Pie 
with spinach  
and feta cheese

Grilled vegetables 
bell peppers, 
mushrooms,  
zucchini, eggplant

Baked potatoes 
with paprika sauce

Bread basket
rye bun, milk  
and cheese stick

Khachapuri
with suluguni and herbs

Grilled sausages   
pork or chicken  
to choose from

skewers 
chicken with sauce

menu
(WITH LANDING ON THE ISLAND)

Catering 
Furshet Box   098 5000 311             



Canapes 
with a slice of chicken 
breast, cherry tomato, 
cream cheese on a crouton

Meat Plateau 
homemade sausage:  
pork, chicken, baked meat, 
Dijon mustard, greens

Ball 
with smoked chicken, 
cheese, egg

Sail tender ham 
with olives on a crispy 
crouton with cucumber

Caesar salad 
chicken fillet, bacon, 
romaine lettuce, cherry 
tomatoes, Caesar sauce

Tartlet 
with mix: crab sticks, 
green onions, corn, 
eggs and cream sauce

Canapes Greek 
olives, cucumber, 
bell pepper, tomato, 
mozzarella

Fiji salad  
of lettuce, cucumbers, 
cherry tomatoes, quail 
eggs with sweet  
and sour sauce



1100  UAH / guest
( weight: 1280g )

skewers 
porkwith sauce

Pie 
with spinach  
and feta cheese

Grilled vegetables 
bell peppers, mushrooms, 
zucchini, eggplant

Baked potatoes 
 with paprika sauce

Khachapuri
with suluguni  
and herbs

Grilled sausages    
pork or chicken  
to choose from

skewers 
chicken with sauce

Meat Plateau 
homemade sausage:  
pork, chicken, baked meat, 
Dijon mustard, greens

Grilled fish
to choose from: saithe, 
tilapia, pike perch with 
spinach sauce and lemon

menu
(WITH LANDING ON THE ISLAND)

Catering 
Furshet Box   098 5000 311             



Canapes 
with a slice of chicken 
breast, cherry tomato, 
cream cheese on a crouton

Ball 
with smoked chicken, 
cheese, egg

Sail tender ham 
with olives on a crispy 
crouton with cucumber

Caesar salad 
chicken fillet, bacon, 
romaine lettuce, cherry 
tomatoes, Caesar sauce

Tartlet 
with a mix of crab sticks, 
green onions, corn, eggs 
and cream sauce

Canapes Greek 
olives, cucumber, 
bell pepper, tomato, 
mozzarella

Fiji salad 
of lettuce, cucumbers, 
cherry tomatoes,  
quail eggs with sweet  
and sour sauce

Bruschetta
with ham, ricotta cheese 
and sun-dried tomatoes

Skewer 
with shrimp, arugula, baby 
mozzarella and avocado

Canape Caprese 
with cherry tomatoes, 
mozzarella cheese, 
pesto sauce

Bread basket 
rye bun, milk  
and cheese stick

roll 
eggplant with  
praline cheese


